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Miller Newell Engineers contract for the Farm Creek Detention pond drainage project
Miller Newell Engineers was awarded the contract for the preliminary engineering of the Farm Creek detention
pond drainage project. The contract amount is for $4,000 and the work shall be completed by September 5,
2006. The resolution number 2006:105 and was approved by the City Council on August 15, 2006.

They were also awarded the contract for construction of Storm Drainage Improvements in the Farm Creek
Drainage Basin. The contract amount is for $20,600. The resolution number is 2006:122 and was approved by
the City Council on September 5, 2006.

Attachments included are:

Resolution 2006:105
Contract for the preliminary engineering

Resolution 2006:122
Contract for the construction of Storm Drainage Improvements
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